
Discover Your Musical Path at Mentor Music Night!

Last Friday, our 5th-grade students visited Mentor High School for an exciting field trip, enjoying live 
performances by the high school band, choir, and orchestra. This inspiring experience gave them a 
glimpse into the opportunities available in middle school music programs.

We now invite parents to join us for Mentor Music Night on Thursday, January 16th, at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Mentor High School Fine Arts Center. The evening will feature a short presentation from middle 
school music teachers and a hands-on session where families can explore band and orchestra 
instruments and ask questions.

This is a great chance for students to decide whether choir, band, or orchestra is right for them. 
Attendance is encouraged but not required, and all key information is available on our website. 
Questions? Contact:

We look forward to seeing you there!

Choir: Mr. Glenn Kulma – kulma@mentorschools.org
Band: Ms. Katie Allen – allen@mentorschools.org
Orchestra: Ms. Kim Driscoll – driscoll@mentorschools.org

https://sites.google.com/mentorschools.org/mentormsmusic/home

